HOMEBUYER'S CHOICE
PROGRAM

NEHI's Homebuyer's Choice Program  allows
prospective buyers to affordably purchase a home
anywhere in Baltimore City, and place the land
beneath it in trust to preserve permanent affordability.

With the Homebuyer's Choice Program, a Qualified
Homebuyer can receive up to $100,000* in financial
assistance grants to help lower the cost of buying a
high-quality home in the City of Baltimore that meets
the Program Criteria.

All Community Land Trust homeowners agree to pass
on the affordability of their home to future buyers if
and when they make the decision to sell. Homeowners
also retain the exclusive right to use and enjoy the land
beneath their home for as long as they live there, and
take on the responsibilities of upkeep and
maintenance that a typical homeowner would.

*Financial assistance grant amounts are awarded at
the discretion of NEHI, upon approval from Baltimore
City's Department of Housing and Community
Development (DHCD) Affordable Housing Trust Fund
(AHTF) staff.

NEHI OFFICE INFORMATION

North East Housing Initiative, Inc. (NEHI) is a non-profit
501(c)(3) community land trust formed in 2014
dedicated to providing permanently affordable shared
equity housing in North East Baltimore.

North East Housing Initiative

5307 Belair Road

Baltimore, MD 21206

Email: info@nehihomes.org

Phone: 1-800-726-9850
Fax:1-855-515-4081

www.nehihomes.org

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 10am - 4pm

AUGUST 2022
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FEATURING NEHI
HOMEOWNER JOANN
WILKES.

Q: Why was it important to you to become a homeowner?

Q: How did you discover NEHI and buy your home?


mailto:info@nehihomes.org
https://www.nehihomes.org/

Q: Are there particular NEHI events or workshops that
you have enjoyed or found very helpful?

Q: You spent most of your career working on the
custodial staff for Baltimore City schools. Do you have a
favorite memory of your time there?
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NEHI held a homeowners’ workshop on Saturday,
August 20th on the topics of Heating, Ventilation
and Air Conditioning (HVAC) and general home
maintenance. Mechanical Engineer, Craig Keenan,
presented on many important topics, including
heating and air conditioning maintenance and
safety; air filters and ventilation; thermostats and
energy savings; how to read your BGE bill, and
electrical circuits and safety. 4x4 residents received
practical information and tips on how to safely
maintain their homes and save money on their
utility bills in the process!

This was the first workshop held in our model home,
3444 EImley Avenue, and the location enhanced the
learning experience for all attendees. Mr. Keenan
was able to make the workshop interactive by
walking around the inside and outside of the home
to point out household maintenance items
mentioned during the listening portion. Our thanks
to Natasha's Just Brittle for catering the event!

Images from the HVAC & General Maintenance stewardship
workshop. 4x4 residents listened, shared ideas, and
practiced some of what they learned at the workshop in our
model home.




